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08/11/2024  22:34:262024/4545/L COMMNT Maria Ingold Happy to support Gill Green’s application at 5 LGS to replace the silvered solid roof of the 1971 turret with 

glass to let in more light. While the turret is cute, it is modern and having seen it, glass for light is a useful 

addition and seems unlikely to have any negative visual impact. Other rear areas on LGS include tasteful 

glass extensions. Gill has good taste and is respectful of her neighbours, her property, and the environment. 

The plans look appropriate. Happy to support as a neighbour nearby who also enjoys living in a conservation 

area.
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